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Hello Fabian,

This is Tom Boyce from Laurel, MT emailing you regarding the ignition harness test for Bo
Ewald's Stearman. I tested the leads and found the R/H harness to be good. The L/H harness,
#9, #6, and #2 did not pass a continuity test from the distributor lugs to the end of the plug
wires... although when I removed the plug wires from the distributor, the plug wires
themselves did pass a continuity test. 

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thanks you,
Tom Boyce




